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OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
RAUL H. CASTRO IN REPLY

GOVERNOR STATE HOUSE REFER TO:

PHOENIX, ARIZONA 85007

July 6, 1976

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Thank you for your telegram to the Governor
recommending Mr. Canales for Mr. Carter's National
Advisory Committee. Governor Castro is currently
out of state, attending the National Governor's
Conference and the Democratic National Convention.
However, your recommendation will be brought to his
attention immediately on his return. Please be assured
that he will give it his most careful consideration.

Sincerely,

Dino DeConcini
Executive Assistant


